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The Washington Osteopathic Medical Association 
Invites you to attend an 

Osteopathic Medicine Forum 
Wednesday, October 26 
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Mary Gates Hall, Room 258 
University of Washington 

  
The agenda includes a brief presentation about osteopathic medicine for those who 
may need more information, and will include information about the curriculum and 
the application process.  Osteopathic physicians and representatives from the 
Pacific NW University of Health Sciences College of Osteopathic Medicine and 
Western University of Health Sciences College of Osteopathic Medicine will be 
present to answer questions.  Refreshments will be provided. 
 
Please RSVP by October 21 to prehealth@uw.edu  if you would like to attend:   
 
 
 


